
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Artist, 

Your personal invitation to exhibit at the Wundowie Iron Festival 2021 is attached. You are welcome 

to pass on to another artist – if you know someone you feel would like to exhibit with us. Exhibition 

to be held in the Wundowie Hall. 

The dates for this year’s event have now been confirmed as September 18, 2021. 

Your art work can be delivered to the Wundowie IGA prior to the 10th September 2021 and you will 

receive a receipt which you will use to collect your art work after 3.00pm on the 18th September 

2021 or alternatively it can be posted to Wundowie Progress Association PO Box 142 Wundowie WA 

6560. 

Key Dates: 

 

Entries Close   - Friday 10th September 2021 

Delivery - - Friday 10th September – prior to  

Exhibition Judged  - Friday 17th September 2021 

Open to Public   - Saturday 18th September 2021 - 10.00am – 3.00pm 

Collection of Unsold Art  - Saturday 18th September 2021  - 3.00pm – 4.00pm Only 

Payment for Sold Items  - Monday 27th September 2021 

Thank you for the contribution you have made to Wundowie Progress Association, we look forward 

to your continued support. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like to discuss any concerns or queries you may 

have. 

Kind regards 

 

Lisa Biglin 

Secretary  

Wundowie Progress Association 

Mb: 040 744 0573 


